
Submitter: Ginamarie Farino 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon mail-in voting is one of the smartest things the state has ever done.  Anyone 

who claims widespread voter fraud with this method is either lying or misinformed.  

Mail in voting is safe, reliable, and convenient.  DO NOT limit the fundamental right to 

vote by making it more difficult only to satisfy the minority who don't approve of the 

voting outcome.  KEEP MAIL IN VOTING AS IS 


